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Norman Schofield ||| G 12 January 2023 at 17:45

To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk

I'm sure you are aware of the low water pressure in Blean. Often the toilet needs flushing more than once to get rid of
waste. Will there be enough water to cater for more houses?

The removal of waste from the proposed above houses seems a health hazard.

The fields on Blean Common often have large ponds which develop after heavy rain , there is insufficient drainage to
cope with this.

In dry weather the land cracks open and due to this and the above, subsidence is a problem.
P.A. & N.. Schorcl
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